
 

 
 

16th January 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Assalaamu Alaikum (Peace be Upon You) 

 

 

First and foremost, we would like to thank you very much for those parents that were able to 

register their kids in Madrasatun Nur School of light Weekend Program. 

 

We want to continue working hard with parents and students to ensure a quality Islamic education. 

We are fortunate to have a great turnout of children for this 2018 school year. 

 

We would like parents to know that Madrasatun Nur School of Light Weekend Program Policy 

Handbook is available online at nurahlusunnah.com for your convenience. It is important to stress 

the uniform policy and require it to be fulfilled by Saturday, February 3rd, 2018. 

 

Also, we would like you to keep in mind that future tuition fees are due upon registration and 

monthly tuition are due on the 1st of every month. 

 

We will also have a social media page where you can refer to for up-to-date information. Stay 

tuned.  

 

Do not hesitate to contact Madrasatun Nur School of Light principal or the Imam if you may have 

any concerns.  

 

Thank you once again for your support! Please do continue giving us your valuable feedback since 

Madrasatun Nur School of light Weekend Program is yours for your children! 

 

Wishing all the Parents a Very, Very Happy and Prosperous year. 

 

Jazāk Allāhu Khayran,  

 

Madrasatun Nur School of Light 
 


